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Thursday 2nd  December 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers             
 

Non-School Uniform Day/ Christmas Raffle 
 
We will be having a non-school uniform day on Friday 3rd December 2021.  There is no charge for this 
non-uniform day however we are asking for parents/carers to send in any donations for a Christmas raffle. 
 
Ideas for raffle donations: 

- Shampoo / Conditioner 
- Body Scrub 
- Squash / Pop 
- Body Sprays 
- Perfume / Aftershave 
- Sauces 
- Wine / Beer 
- Body Lotions 
- Box of chocolates 
- Hamper items 
- Gift set 

 
 
As part of the Christmas celebrations and to raise funds for the school this year, we plan to hold a 
Christmas raffle to be drawn in school during the final week of term.  
 
The raffle tickets will be available for your child to purchase from their classrooms from Monday 6th or 
payable on the school gateway and the tickets will be sent home with your child.  The tickets will cost £1 for 
a strip of 5 tickets.  
 
Details of the prizes available will be advised shortly. 
 
 
 
We look forward to all your support! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Jacqueline McGibney 
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